

Curriculum Newsletter— 2.2.24

Dear parents/carers,

Firstly, we would like to thank you for your continued support with ensuring pupils are wearing the appropriate uniform. Pupils are looking extremely smart—thank you!

On Thursday 1st February, we had our Full Governing Body visiting school. The governors had a tour of the school, facilitated by our Head and Deputy Head Boys and Girls. The governors were thrilled to visit classrooms and engage with the pupils' learning. We are looking forward to inviting the governors in more regularly during spring 2 and summer term.

As we continue to work on attendance and punctuality, please continue to refer to Mrs Forshaw's updates. Punctuality will be a big focus in spring 2 so please ensure your child is on time for school each day to avoid any lost learning.

School closes on Friday 9th February for half term. Pupils finish at 3:20pm on this day and will return to school on Monday 19th February.

Miss Swinburn & Miss Connell

Martial Arts

Key Stage 1 were delighted to take part in a Martial Arts workshop this week. Each class enjoyed the practical workshop and were each given a golden envelop with a free pass to attend a Martial Arts session at their centre. We hope that you take full advantage of the free pass and enjoy the extra curricular activity outside of school.









NSPCC Number Day

WOW, what a great effort everyone has made for today's Number Day! The pupils enjoyed showing off their numbers whilst taking part in fun maths activities throughout the day. We were super impressed with everyone's number outfit efforts—thank you!













Family Learning

The Knowsley Family Learning Team have been on site for a number of weeks working with some of our Reception parents. The parents have engaged with the Story Sack course which has allowed them to spend some quality time with their child and create their own resourceful story sack including handmade puppets, board games and bags. The course comes to an end on Tuesday 6th February. If any Reception parents would like to attend the next Family Learning course with their child, please express your interest to Miss Connell or Mrs McLoughlin.













Year 2 Readers

Year 2 have started a new class read—they are thoroughly enjoying The Twits by Roald Dahl. The pupils each have a copy of the book and are able to follow along with the words and pictures, or by reading along out loud. What a wonderful way to end each day!



Thank you!

A huge thank you to our Head and Deputy Head Boys and Girls! On Thursday they facilitated the Full Governing Body's tour of the school. They represented Park Brow in such a fantastic manner and displayed our five special words, as they always do. A chocolate treat was well deserved for their hard work and efforts. Thank you!

